
 

                        

MAY 6 – 11, 2025 

 
Greetings from the Honourable Neil Lumsden 

Minister of Sport 
 

Welcome to the Canadian National Championships and Masters Championships 
2025, hosted by Canada Artistic Swimming, Ontario Artistic Swimming and Remix 
Artistic Swimming.  
 
This prestigious event provides Canada’s artistic swimmers with the opportunity to 
showcase their exceptional skills before a national audience. Our government 
applauds all competitors for their relentless pursuit of athletic excellence and their 
commitment to sport. We extend a warm welcome to all the athletes, their families 
and supporters from across Canada to Ontario, and we encourage you to explore 
everything that Markham and the surrounding region has to offer. 
 
Thank you to Canada Artistic Swimming, Ontario Artistic Swimming, Remix Artistic 
Swimming, the City of Markham, event sponsors and all the dedicated volunteers for 
your tireless efforts in ensuring this event is a tremendous success. 
 
Good luck to all the competitors!  
 
Best regards, 

 

The Honourable Neil Lumsden 

Minister of Sport 


